
From: Melanie Turner [mailto:]  
Sent: 04 December 2020 15:54 
To: Matthew Diamond <Matthew.Diamond@exeter.gov.uk> 
Cc: Karime Hassan <karime.hassan@exeter.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application 19/1556/FUL 
 
Dear Matthew, 
 
We would like to let you know that we will hold you accountable for the visual impact assessment of the 
above application which you presented to the Planning Committee on 26th October 2020.  
 
As pointed out to you several times during the application, all residents of Northernhay Street strongly 
contest that the so-called 'glimpsed' views represent the true visual impact of the proposal. We reiterate at 
this point that we believe the visual impact assessment of the above application to be unreasonable and 
misleading. 
 
Please would you publish my email with the application on ECC website. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Melanie and Brian Turner,  
51 Northernhay Street,  
Exeter, EX4 3ER.  

 


